
 

 
 

 

Public Notice: Parcel Tax Roll Review Panel 
                Published: February 27, 2025 

Tax Office 
Burnaby City Hall  |  4949 Canada Way, Burnaby, BC  V5G 1M2 

Notice is hereby given that the Burnaby Parcel Tax Roll Review Panel will meet on Thursday, March 13, 2025 at 
4 pm in the Council Chamber, Burnaby City Hall. The purpose of the panel is to approve new charges for Sewer 
Parcel and Local Areas Service Taxes in 2025. 
 
Property owners who provide advance written notice to the panel are given the opportunity to appeal against 
the Local Area Services Frontage and Sewer Parcel tax assessments for 2025. 
 
All impacted property owners will receive written notification of their assessment prior to this meeting. 
 
To have your appeal considered by the Panel, written notice outlining the reason(s) must be made by Tuesday, 
March 11, 2025 at 4 pm to: 
 
Parcel Tax Roll Review Panel 
c/o Revenue Services: 4949 Canada Way, Burnaby BC V5G 1M2 
604-294-7350 | Or by email to revenue.services@burnaby.ca 
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